
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From: Eubanks, Ray 
To: Bronce Stephenson; DEO Amendment Correspondence; Stansbury, James 
Cc: Randy Knight; Rene S Cranis; Kurt Ardaman; Dan Langley; Michelle Neuner; Allison McGillis; Harris, Donna 
Subject: [External] RE: [EXTERNAL] - Winter Park Comp Plan Amendment ESR 20-01 Withdrawal 
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 12:15:44 PM 
Attachments: image005.png 

image007.png 
image009.png 
image011.png 
image013.png 

[Caution: This email originated from outside the City of Winter Park email system. Before
clicking any hyperlinks contained in the email, verify the real address by hovering over the
link with your mouse. Do not open attachments from unknown or unverified sources.] 

Dear Mr. Stephenson, 

Thank you for the information related to the Winter Park 20-01ESR comprehensive plan 
amendment.  The Department will update our records accordingly. 

Thanks 

D. Ray Eubanks 
Plan Review and Processing Administrator 
Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 
Bureau of Community Planning and Growth 
107 East Madison Street  MSC 160 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-4120 
850-717-8483 
Ray.Eubanks@deo.myflorida.com 

From: Bronce Stephenson <bstephenson@cityofwinterpark.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 12:07 PM 
To: Eubanks, Ray <Ray.Eubanks@deo.myflorida.com>; DEO Amendment Correspondence 
<deoamendmentcorrespondence@deo.myflorida.com>; Stansbury, James 
<James.Stansbury@deo.myflorida.com> 
Cc: Randy Knight <Rknight@cityofwinterpark.org>; Rene S Cranis <RCranis@cityofwinterpark.org>; 
Kurt Ardaman <ardaman@fishbacklaw.com>; Dan Langley <dlangley@fishbacklaw.com>; Michelle 
Neuner <MNeuner@cityofwinterpark.org>; Allison McGillis <amcgillis@cityofwinterpark.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Winter Park Comp Plan Amendment ESR 20-01 Withdrawal 

To our friends at DEO, 

We hope you and your families are healthy and well.  Please accept this communication as an official 
withdrawal of Winter Park ESR-20-01 for the Comp Plan Amendment for the Orange Avenue 
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Overlay.  The City Commission voted in the affirmative last night on a 2nd Reading of a Rescinding 
Ordinance.  There has been discussion with the Commission about bringing back another version of 
the Overlay, but that will be a completely new and separate submittal and we do not have a timeline 
for that action.  Thank you for your continued assistance during this process. 

All the best. 

Bronce Stephenson MPA 

Director 
Planning 

City of Winter Park 
401 South Park Avenue 
Winter Park, FL 32789 407.599.3665 
cityofwinterpark.org 

Under Florida law, email addresses and written correspondence with the city become public record and must be made 
available to the public and media upon request (unless otherwise exempt). If you do not want your email address to be 
public record, please contact our office by phone. 

This email communication may contain confidential information protected from disclosure by privacy laws and is intended for the use of 
the individual named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, this is notice to you that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication or any attachment to it may be a violation of federal and state privacy laws. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete this message. Please note that Florida has a 
broad public records law, and that all correspondence to me via email may be subject to disclosure. Under Florida law email addresses 
are public records. 
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